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B. Professional Enhancement Opportunity: 

I participated at the 43rd Annual Natural Hazards Research and Applications Workshop in 

Broomfield, Colorado, by presenting my two research papers in two sessions during the 4-day 

workshop. The research papers that I presented were: 

 Communicating Post-Disaster Risks and Return-Entry Information in the Aftermath of a 

Disaster. Panel Presentation 

 Social Media Use in a Post-Disaster Context: An Examination of Risk Communication at 

an Organizational Level. Poster Presentation 

Included with this report are the evidences indicating my attendance at the workshop. The 

sessions I presented were on July 8, 9, and 11. 

 

C. Brief Review: 

The Annual Natural Hazards Research and Applications Workshop is among the premier 

conferences in the areas of hazards, disasters, and emergency management that brings together 

researchers and practitioners from across the world to discuss the most current challenges and 

best practices in the emergency management field.  The theme for the 43rd Annual Natural 

Hazards Research and Applications Workshop was “Twenty Questions: Looking for Answers to 

Reduce Disaster Risk”.  As indicated in the theme, this year’s workshop focused on twenty big 

questions that highlighted the emergency management challenges and prospects to reduce 

disaster impacts and to improve the quality of life for all. My research presentations focused on 

disaster risk communication at an organizational level.  In my panel presentation, I discussed the 

challenges emergency management organizations experience while communicating risk 

information to the public in the immediate aftermath of a disaster. Likewise, my poster 

presentation examined the barriers and opportunities associated with social media use in disaster 

risk communication. My research presentations went very well, and I received valuable 

comments and feedback from other researchers and practitioners.  

 

D. Summary of Experience: 

The 43rd Annual Natural Hazards Research and Applications Workshop provided me an 

opportunity to network with prominent scholars in the emergency management field. I was very 

pleased to represent Arkansas Tech University in an international platform. My research was 

well-received by EM scholars and attendees of the workshop and I received valuable feedback 

from them. I have incorporated this feedback in my publication (work-in-progress). The 

workshop was also a good venue to learn about current research and practical focus of the 

emergency management field. 

 

 

 

 



 

E. Conclusions and Recommendations: 

I am extremely grateful to the ATU Professional Development committee and the Office of 

Academic Affairs for covering my conference expenses. The Professional Development Grant 

enabled me to share my research findings with other scholars and practitioners of the EM field. I 

strongly believe that Tech should continue funding the opportunity for faculty to participate in 

national and international conferences for their professional development and to promote the 

university’s scholarly activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Evidence of Conference Attendance/Presentations 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


